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Comments: Comments On Draft Wild and Scenic Suitability Report

 

Dear Nez Perce Clearwater National Forests,

 

Dear Nez Perce Clearwater National Forest, 

 

I am writing from Golden Colorado to express my frustration with this plan. I have been an avid paddler for 20

years and spent this entire summer exploring Idaho. I spent over $10,000 running trips on the Lochsa and

Salmon rivers and their tributaries. 

 

I am writing to ask that all 89 streams that you have found eligible for Wild and Scenic designation remain

protected as eligible in the new forest plan, and to voice my support for their ultimate designation. If you finalize

the Draft Suitability Report, I ask that all 89 streams be found suitable in the final report. 

 

If you decide to put special interests above the public I will never return to Idaho! 

 

Thank you for considering these comments.

 

Sincerely,

Casey Halstead

Golden, CO 80403

caseyroofestimator@gmail.com

 


